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Dear Parent/Guardian:

The __________ school is working on a research study with the University of New Mexico and the 
National Children’s Study (NCS). The purpose of the study is to learn about parents’ and children’s 
thoughts about how to get permission from children who will be enrolled in the NCS. We would like 
opinions on how best to teach children 7-8 years of age about research participation using technology 
that is appropriate in this age group.  You are being invited to participate in this study because you have
a child in this age range.  This study is being conducted in 2 parts.

First, we would invite you (without your child) to be part of a discussion group with 5-10 other parents 
of children ages 7-8 years old.  This group discussion would be approximately 2 hours long.  
Refreshments and child-care will be provided and you will receive a $25 gift card to thank you for your
time.  

Then, at a later date, we would invite both you and your child to come back for a family interview.  The
interview will be approximately 1-2 hours long.  We would like to have your permission for your child 
to be part of this interview and get his/her opinions on research participation.  Refreshments and child-
care will be provided and you will receive an additional $25 gift card to thank you for your time.

Both group sessions will take place at the University of New Mexico’s Valencia Campus in Tome, 
New Mexico.  Both the group and family interview will be lead by a trained leader.  It is important to 
know that we are not asking you to join an actual study where samples would be collected. 

If you are interested in having both you and your child participate in this study, please contact our 
coordinator Donna Sedillo at 505-842-8932 or by e-mail at dsedillo@ori.org for more information.  
We would be more than happy to answer any questions you may have. Thank you 
for considering our study and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

If you have questions about the project, you may contact the school principal or study staff at 
_____________ 

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 2 minutes per response, including the time for 
reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing 
the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a 
collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. Send comments regarding this burden 
estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to: NIH, Project 
Clearance Branch, 6705 Rockledge Drive, MSC 7974, Bethesda, MD 20892-7974, ATTN: PRA (0925-0590). Do not return the 
completed form to this address.
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